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15th July 2025

Mr. George Lawlor, T.D.,

Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

Email: george.lawlor@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 38566/25 —

WTE Nurses Accident & Emergency Department WGH — 2024 & 2025 to date.

Dear Deputy Lawlor,

I refer to recent PQ with regard to the above. Please see below the number of WTE Nurses in
the Accident and Emergency department working in Wexford General Hospital in 2024 and to
date in 2025, as requested:

2024 |59

This will not increase before the end of 2025 as these are our funded posts
2025 | 59 based on the activity and the national safer staffing framework.

| trust that the above information is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely,

Linda Ni Laoghaire | Linda O’Leary.
Bainisteoir Ospidéil Hospital Manager.
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